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DON’'T MISS
THIS HISTORIC

LIGHT
SHOW!

The PowerGen Up-Lighting Event -
“Farewell to the Silver Sentinels
of Port of Spain”

After six decades of watching over the city, the
Port of Spain skyline will be changed. The four
stacks- “the Silver Sentinels” at our Port of Spain
Power Station, will begin to be demolished next
week as part of Phase 2 of the PowerGen POS
Decommissioning Project.

As we say farewell, we will be uplighting the
stacks as part of a three—day tribute light show.

The stacks will be illuminated every night this
weekend...

From Friday 13th August to Sunday 15th August,
2021 from 7:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.

Join us virtually to witness when the lights go on
this Friday 13th August, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. live on
our Facebook page — pgcpowergentt

ﬂ @ #ppepowergentt
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